the ACCG Annual Award Nomination for our litter operation. On Thursday evening at 5:30 p.m. the Chamber Annual Awards Ceremony is being held at the James H. Rainwater Conference Center. On Friday, Lowndes County Departments will be participating in the STEM Career Day being held at Pine Grove Middle School. Mrs. Dukes mentioned she will be attending the Moody Air Force Base Professional of the Year Banquet being held Friday evening. In closing, next Tuesday, Mrs. Dukes and Community Development Director, Rachel Thrasher, will be meeting with staff at Quiet Pines Golf Course, at Moody Air Force Base, regarding the transition with a March 31, 2023 turnover.

CITIZENS WISHING TO BE HEARD - Karen Carlisle, 6012 New Bethel Road, addressed the commission regarding services for the Board of Elections Office coming through the County and the money coming from organizations that may not be verified properly. Ms. Carlisle gave the example of Center for Tech and Civic Life.

ADJOURNMENT

Vice Chairman Orenstein made a motion to adjourn the regular session meeting, Commissioner Wisenbaker second. All voted in favor, no one opposed. Chairman Slaughter adjourned the meeting at 5:47 p.m.